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Ministry of Civil Service Attairs and Administrative Refo

18 September 2003

Clrcular Letter No 37 of 2003
E/439/3/02

From: Secretary for Public Service Affairs
To:  Supervising Officers ifc Ministries/Departments

Would you pleaserefertoﬂtisMh\ish'y’s Circular Letter No. 33 of 2003 on
the above subject. : :

2, The Government General Services Union has now informed this Ministry
that the courses organised by the Union in connection with the forthcoming
written examination for candidates applying for the post of Assistant Finance
Officer and which were to be held on 30 September and 02 October 2003 have
been re-scheduled for 16 October and 20 October 2003,

3. In view of the above, it would be appreciated if, subject to the exigencies
of the service, the officers concerned could be released on 16 October and 20
OctoberZO(Bjmgowaepwmbermdonctobethoenablethzmbo

attend the training courses.
(D.P.'@

Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service.
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